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GM753 
Submitted on: 4/17/2017 
Testimony for WTL on Apr 17, 2017 14:45PM in Conference Room 224 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

Raymond Foster Molokai Farm Bureau Support No 

 
 
Comments: Honourable Senate Committee Members, please accept this testimony in 
support of Olivio Arios for the Molokai Farm Bureau seat on the Molokai Irrigation 
System Users Advisory Board. He has over 20 years experience in Hawaiian 
Agriculture, a Master's Degree in Agriculture. He is known to be an honest and 
respected member of the Molokai community. Please approve his appointment. Thanks 
you! 
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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